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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

Tuesday 13th June 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of Redbridge’s agreed syllabus for Religious Education, it is 
recommended that children visit a variety of places of worship during their time 
at primary school. Therefore, to support our RE in Year 2, the children will be 
visiting Goodmayes Baptist Church. The educational visit has been arranged for 
Friday 30th June 2023. 

The purpose of this visit is for all our children to learn about the beliefs of those 
who live in our community and is just one aspect of our work which encourages 
community cohesion. We would like to stress that children will not be taking 
part in any act of worship or religious ceremony. The total cost of the visit is 
FREE. Children are not allowed to take spending money. 

Please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate school uniform for the 
weather and is wearing comfortable footwear as they will be walking 
throughout the day. We would like some parents to accompany us on this visit 
so please let us know if you are available to help. Please make sure you are able 
to make the date and time as we would be unable to go if parents cancel last 
minute. We will be leaving school at 9.30am and we will return by 11.30am. We 
usually have more parent volunteers than we actually need and therefore to 
keep it fair we will draw names from a hat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

   
 

Please fill out the consent form and return it to the class teacher. Permission 
slips must be sent in by Friday 16th June 2023. Failure to return the slip by this 
date may mean that your child is unable to attend the visit. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amey 

Year 2 Class Teacher  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Year 2 Trip to Goodmayes Baptist Church - Friday 30th June 
 

Child’s name:        Class:     

I give permission for my child to attend the visit        Yes                No   

If needed, I can accompany the class on this visit       Yes                 No   

 

Signed:     ____________________    Parent/Carer 
   
Emergency Contact _____________________________     


